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June 8, 2021
Item No. 21
From: Rieff, Kim
To: Mulvey, Jennifer
Subject: FW: Resolution No 2021-59 Underground Assessment District No. 113 (West Balboa Island)
Date: Monday, June 07, 2021 7:32:15 AM

From: billwillis@att.net <billwillis@att.net>

Sent: Sunday, June 06, 2021 4:01 PM

To: Dept - City Council <CityCouncil@newportbeachca.gov>; Webb, Dave (Public Works)
<DAWebb@newportbeachca.gov>

Subject: Resolution No 2021-59 Underground Assessment District No. 113 (West Balboa Island)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

| am writing in support of Resolution No 2021-59 awarding the contract for the installation of
underground substructures as part of the West Balboa Island Underground Assessment District AD-
113.

With this award, after more than four years of effort, we will finally see backhoes digging dirt.

Although the cost of this project is basically funded by the property owners, we recognize that in
order to get this far along, it has taken the commitment of significant City Staff resources. Without
the continued support of the City Council and the Public Works Department, we would never have
been able to reach this major milestone.

When completed this project will clearly be of benefit to the West Balboa Island property owners,
but we feel it will also be of benefit to the City as a whole by cleaning up a portion of the City’s
network of unsightly overhead utility lines.

We sincerely appreciate and thank you for your ongoing commitment in support of not only our
project, but your support of the various other Underground Assessment District projects throughout
the City

Bill Willis

Chairmen

West Balboa Island Proponents Committee
107 Garnet Ave
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